
Subject: Agenda Item #1 of June 17th DNV Council Meeting
Date: Tue, 18 Jun 2002 17:44:07 -0700

From: Corrie Kost <corrie@kost.ca>
To: Agnes Hilsen <ahilsen@district.north-van.bc.ca>, Bill Denault <bdenault@dnv.org>,

Don Bell <dbell@dnv.org>, Doug MacKay-Dunn <macdunn@dnv.org>, Ernie Crist <ecrist@dnv.org>,
Heather Dunsford <hdunsford@dnv.org>, Janice Harris <jharris@dnv.org>, Lisa Muri <lmuri@dnv.org>

CC: fonvca@fonvca.org, OUTLOOK <newsroom@northshoreoutlook.com>,
northshore news <editor@nsnews.com>

BCC: Eric Andersen <eric_g_andersen@hotmail.com>

Your Worship & Members of Council,

I want to express my disappointment in the manner that Council
dealt with the Seymour Local Plan last Monday. In my opinion you have
done an injustice, not only to the hard working volunteers of
the local planning group, and the residents of Seymour, but also to all
District residents and Councillor Doug Mackay-Dunn, whose
absence from the meeting was used as an excuse to defer the
simple endorsement of the questionaire to be put to the public
in a series of Seymour Local Plan meetings arranged for this week-end.

In this case the decision to defer had consequences which far
exceeded those that would have occured had the item been dealt with.
If you intended to protect the interests of the missing councillor as
per
council policy then you have accomplished the exact opposite.
With this deferral you have, without the consent of the missing
councillor,
made a mayor decision to have a series of public meeting without
any questions being put to those who attend them!

Those who voted for the deferral should be ashamed of themselves.
You did not act in the interests of the public and the many volunteers.

Yours truly,

Corrie Kost

Corrie Kost <kost@triumf.ca>
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